Rancho Track Boosters

Date: 9/19/14

Roll Call: Tom G., Renee H., Dorothy S. Josh B.

Meeting called to order by Tom G Seconded by Renee H at 6:30 9/19/14

Review and approval of last minutes meeting

Motion to approve: Josh

Seconded by: Dorothy

Treasurer's report: Dorothy

Balance \$3,880.86

Payments since last meeting June 6, 2014

• 47.81 to Renee Hatten for Alumni Association Basket

- 295.00 to Ken Parker for Taxes
- 206.97 to Tommy reimbuarsement for website Hosting
- 215.98 to the Mill's for Easy up
- 185.88 for Banquet Supplies
- 339.59 for Banquet medals

Profits from the Picnic approximately 110.00

Summary of events since last meeting

Picnic – event was a success and main note is we need to bring more change next year

Banquet – we need to order the medals earlier so that expedite fees can be avoided

Track repairs – were not made Tom will follow up and see why

2015 5K to be held 3/21/14

Discussion of pricing to be as follows:

Date	Student/Faculty	Adult	Team
Day of 3/21/15	25.00	35.00	25.00
1/1/15 to 3/20	20.00	30.00	20.00
Now to 12/31/1	15.00	25.00	15.00

Team to consist of groups of 5

Follow up with Dennis is required to see if RA³ will be sponsoring medals and shirts again.

Bylaw's were reviewed and the following changes were suggested:

- References to "parent member" be removed from by-laws as to no exclude members that do not have a child on the team.
 - O Tom to ask Kimberley about drafting this.
- Can students be members of the Booster Club
- A yearly self-audit to be added into the bylaws.
- Title change to "Support" and fundraise from what it is currently
- Discussion was made regarding member donations at the beginning of the season. This is tabled and the boosters will continue to NOT solicite dues from track members.

Equipment to Purchased has been tabled

The Website

We have changed to a new server and the fees were paid for the next 3 years – see treasury report.

We need to get some help with making the website more interesting ideas discussed:

- Athlete of the week
 - O Highlight an athlete every week during season.
- Allow the team members to give input on events
- Allow access to certain students so they can write in articles and encourage each other.

Meeting adjourned 7:51 called by Dorothy and seconded by Renee